ISTARA COMMITTEE MINUTES 13/05/25

Pauline opened the meeting at 2:10
Apologies were received from Margie, Melanie and Phil
There were no matters arising.

Pam wanted to minute her thanks for the members that volunteered help at
the monthly meeting.

Amy has now been transferred to Pembury hospital, a card will be circulated at
the monthly meeting for her.

Lyn hopes to have details at the monthly meeting for an overnight stay on the
Ambassador ship in Dec.

The planned event at the community centre in August has been cancelled.

Pam then checked dates for the diary which were agreed. The W.I. had invited
a few members to their meeting this evening as they were having a
demonstration on using the defibulator.

Roy then presented the financial balance to the committee, he is happy with
the status at present, money will be sent in memory of a couple of members.

We have just over 100 signed up members at present.
Lunch club is at the Green Man at Longfield this month.
Alistair is happy with the raffle.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 3:46




























































